
   
                                              
 
We have been busy learning and having fun in October.  Our Leadership students hosted two school Spirit Days – Crazy 
Hair Day (14th) and 90s Day (22nd).  On October the 15th we practiced our first Emergency Drills – an Earthquake drill 
followed by an evacuation (building exit) drill.  Students did a wonderful job of staying calm and on-task during our drill.  
We had individual student photos on Oct. 16 (Retakes will be on Nov. 16).    

In addition to our school goal on reading, we will also be focusing our Indigenous Education Plan for this year on learning 
more about the First People’s Principles of Learning with support from our Indigenous Resource teacher.  We will begin 
by looking at how Learning Involves Exploration of One’s Identity. 

Coming up: 

Halloween Costume Parade on October 30 at 10:00.  This event will be live streamed through Microsoft Teams.  Families 
will be emailed a link to click in and watch the parade. 

Daylight Savings ends November 1st – remember to turn clocks back one hour 

Remembrance Day ‘Assembly’ – November 10 at 10:40. This event will also be Live Streamed for families.  Classes will be 
coming one at a time to perform in the gym and then students can watch other classes perform by watching the live-
stream in their classroom.  Families will be emailed a link to watch the assembly. 

School Spirit days – Twin/triplet Day (Nov. 6) and Hat Day (Nov. 20) 

Photo Retakes – November 16 

 

 At Lyndhurst we strive to work together with families to meet the needs of all our students.  If you have any questions 
or concerns, please do not hesitate to call or email us.  Thanks for all you do to support your children! 

 

                             

 

(Please turn page over to see our November School Calendar) 


